
April 26, 2021 
To :  
The Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  
Member-Managers of Kenny Creek LLC 
Art Harwood, Becky Harwood, Judith Kanavle , Rio Kanavle  
 
Re: A Path Forward for Our Farm - Revised Request 
 
To the Honorable Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,  
 
We are writing to follow-up on the request to change the ordinance language that was submitted 
earlier today (April 26,2021). After speaking with Supervisor Gjerde and Assistant Director 
Acker, they have recommended that we change our request and add amended language to 
section 22.18.050 instead of 10A.17.090. 
 
We are requesting that you consider the following change to Section 22.18.050 (highlighted in 
red): 
 
(A) Eligibility. The parcel upon which the Land Use Permit is requested shall not be located in a  
Commercial Cannabis Prohibition (CP) Combining District or sunset area (as described in  
Mendocino County Code section 10A.17.080(B)(2)(b)). In addition, the Phase 1 permit  
application shall not have been denied for one of the following reasons:  
(1) Tree removal violation.*  
(2) Failure to pass the required background check.  
(3) Lack of proof of prior cultivation.  
(4) Legal parcel established after January 1, 2016.  
(1)(5) Non-responsiveness to requests for information from the County. 
 
*A tree removal violation does not include violations for which a release of liability has been 
legally established through a settlement agreement or other means.  
 
Thank you for considering this request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Art Harwood, Becky Harwood, Judith Kanavle and Rio Kanavle 
Member-Managers of Kenny Creek LLC 


